
     

 

 

  

  

 
  

  
   

 
 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 

    
  

  

 
 
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 10:27:52 AM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to 
share my thoughts on my rights as a creator." 

As an creative individual and an inventor, I am always reminded that our patents 
and inventions are not truly protected "off-shore", especially in China. 
We Americans spend enormous sums developing concepts, patent fees, etc., only to 
find our inventions duplicated overseas, with no recourse of recovering fees or 
seeking "cease and desist" legal action. 

We need much stronger action and legal retaliatory measures to enforce respect of 
our intellectual rights.  Our government has to seriously create defensive measures 
to protect our copyright and patent right overseas. We have to stop the flagrant 
abuse affect sing our profits and ultimately our U.S. taxes. 

Foreign governments are undermining the full scope of our capitalistic structure and 
potential payouts in U.S. profits/taxes by allowing their citizens to copy our 
intellectual properties...with no risk or fear of legal measures. 
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